
Message from OUR LADY OF MERCY 

To THE WORLD 

October 13, 2012 through Chris Courtis, a visionary in Maryland, U.S.A. 

 

No message was given at the October 13, 2012 prayer meeting because Chris was unable to 

attend due to his health condition. The last message from Our Lady of Fatima through Chris on 

October 13, 2006 was read at the meeting. It can be read at 

http://movingheartfoundation.com/wd6-m-oct13.htm  

 
Copying and distribution of this message is permitted and encouraged as long as nothing is changed, added, or 

deleted.  Other messages of God the Father, Jesus, and Mary may be read at www.movingheartfoundation.com  
 


